
Dear Natural Resources Committee, 
  
Please pass House Bill 4075, banning coyote killing contests.  Wildlife 
belongs to all citizens of the State, and should be treated with respect. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Peter Martin 
  
  
Peter E. Martin 

Real Estate Broker in OR and CA 

Jacoby Creek Real Estate 

https://jacobycreekrealestate.com/ 
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